November 10, 1959
The r&gul&y'mﬁéting of the library board was held in the
ragement of the 1library alt 12 noon, YThose present were
wary Frances Gillibert, Nell Stadelmsn, Ida Matthew, Les
Jensen and Bea Dick.
The biils were read, gigned, &8nd approved,
The minutes of the last meeting were read and approved.
the report for October was read by Mary Frances.
Waery Frances also reported on the rlibrary workshop held
in Hood River, and said it had been very poorly attended.
while there, she arranged for a Bookmoblle from the Btate
TAbrary in Salem to visit Yhe Dalles one dey in the spring.

also, ghe obtained some informetion regarding the proposed

librarv survev, and this waes turned over to Les Jensen
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Ludv,

The time snd place of our monthly meeting was again brought
up, as 1t wag Tinancially vrohibitive Lo use the room

off the Dalles Hotel Coffee Shop. 1t wes declded O Duve
our meetings the gecond Thursdav of each month at noon in
the basement of the librarv,

Tes Jensen ingulred if there was a possibllity of the
librarvy belng open cunday afterncons for the benellt of
high schoolers dolng thelr term reports., alter discusgsion,
the consensus of opinion was negative,

there being no furither business, the meeting was adlourned.




